
Here’s the forwarded message, Max.   
  
As for ones from past years, I didn’t keep those.  But I can state that we haven’t missed a deadline in the 
last five years.  
  
  
From: Miqueas Dial  
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 4:45 PM 
To: Bradley Davis; Matais Pouncil; Pat Fenton 
Subject: ACCJC reports due March 15 and April 5 
Importance: High 
  
Below are three links on the ACCJC site:   
  


